
 

June 4, 2024 Meeting with FCP Tribal Council 
  
Call to order 1:16 PM 
 
Attendance: Jason Headson, Lynne Black, Ryan Wilson, Tressa Votis, James Crawford, Todd Mulvey, 
Heather VanZile, Aaron Loomis, Aiyana VanZile, Brooks Boyd, Destinee Alloway and Nathan Gildan.  
 
A brief discussion took place regarding the contract that was presented to the Town for the signs and 
striping project. Attorney Loomis was able to clarify an area of concern on the contract. He will be 
updating the contract and getting it back to the Board for possible approval on June 10, 2024.  
 
Todd Mulvey summarized the sign and stripe project and how it will help with the 2025 construction 
project that is scheduled on Highway 8. A speed limit discussion took place and Jason stated the Town 
will be pursuing an ordinance to make 45 MPH on some town roads enforceable. Todd also suggested 
that shouldering be completed before next summer. The closure is estimated to last at least 5 months. 
 
Tressa brought up the November election and will work with the communications department about 
voting.  

 
 

Adjournment 1:37 PM 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                    Approved by: 

 

                    ____________________________________      _____________________________________ 

                     Jason Headson, Chairman                                Ryan Wilson, Supervisor 

 

                    ____________________________________      _____________________________________ 

                    Tressa L. Votis, Clerk/Treas.                              Lynne Black, Supervisor 

 


